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Notice is hereby given that the Brownsville Navigation District of Cameron County, Texas, d.b.a. 
Port of Brownsville, is requesting Statements of Qualifications (SOQs) from qualified Water 
Distribution and Wastewater Treatment engineering firms to perform Engineering Design Services 
for various “BND WATER DISTRIBUTION AND WASTEWATER TREATMENT” projects 
in the Port of Brownsville, Cameron County, Texas. 
 
Submissions must comply with the requirements set out in the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) 
which may be obtained by contacting Mr. Ariel Chávez II, P.E./R.P.L.S. at 
achavez@portofbrownsville.com, (956) 831-7003, and an RFQ package will be sent electronically 
or made available at the Port Main Office complex.  All SOQs must be sealed and delivered to the 
Brownsville Navigation District, c/o Ariel Chávez II, P.E./R.P.L.S., Director of Engineering 
Services, 1000 Foust Road, Brownsville, Texas, by 4:00 PM, C.S.T., on Monday, the 8th day of 
April, 2019. 
 
The BND Board of Commissioners HEREBY RESERVES THE RIGHT to reject any and all 
submissions, and to select the firm deemed most advantageous to the District. 
 
 

3/18/2019, 3/25/2019 
 
 
 


